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     Notes from the President 
Hello Quilters,
 
Now	that	Summer	is	winding	down	and	we	are	looking	forward	to	Fall,	it	is	Ume	to	start	thinking	about	our	November	bazaar.		I	
always	look	forward	to	seeing	what	unique	giY	items	everyone	comes	up	with.		It	is	also	Ume	to	start	working	toward	our	next	
year’s	challenge.		I	will	be	picking	up	the	quilts	from	the	Hartsville	Museum	September	5th	at	10:00	a.m.			Please	meet	me	there	if	
you	want	to	pick	up	your	quilt,	otherwise	I	will	bring	them	to	the	meeUng	on	September	6th.		I	enjoyed	Liz	Floram’s	trunk	show	at	
the	meeUng.		I’m	sure	her	class	was	just	as	fun.		Thank	you	Pam	and	Anne	for	the	food.		Everyone	seems	to	go	overboard	in	that	
department.		Stay	cool	and	keep	quilUng.	
		
Beth	Twedell 

Swamp Fox Quilters

Hear Ye! Hear Ye!
• Workday: Working with 1/2 square triangles

• Nancy Horsley’s Class - Sept. 7- Sign up by email to Harriett or at Sept. meeting $25         
Details were emailed

• Cookie Washington’s class - Oct. 5- $25 Make and Take Quilt

Liz Florom’s 
trunk show—
many, many 
scrappy 
quilts using 
strings of 
multiple 
colors and 
designs.
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             Chairpersons for 2018
Opportunity Quilt 2018: Linda Smiley
2019 Challenge- Peggy O’Quinn

Block of the Month: Lorene Arnette

Community Quilts: Frances Kelley
Correspondence: Sara Simons

Historian: Brenda Gregg
Library: Pam Bishop

Membership: Jonnie Britton
Newsletter: Harriett Whitlock

Website: Lauri Winburn
Publicity: Lorene Arnette

QSC Liaison: Harriett Whitlock
Workday: Carol Ann Hobbs

SFQ Facebook- Lauri Winburn
Hospitality- Judy Voss

Reenactment- Tish Von Hagel
Christmas Bazaar- Wanda Moody

Financial Statement for July 2018

Ordinary Income
   Annual Luncheon  $47.50
   Class Kit and Fees                50.00
   Donation Burn Center            5.00
   Membership Dues                 30.00
   Total Income $132.50

Expenses         
    Website               $    66.91
   Total Expenses                     66.91

Net Ordinary Income $65.59

Reconciled Bank Balance
as of May 2018              $5498.13

August Workday Project: 

Working with 1/2 square triangles using paper templates. Carol Ann has the 
papers.

Block of the Month—September
Any pattern or design using fall colors. Unfinished 12.5 inches muslin.
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	 	 	 									Minutes	of	the	Mee,ng	of	the	Swamp	Fox	Quilt	Guild	

August	2,	2018	

President	Beth	Twedell	called	the	meeUng	to	order	at	9:30	am.	She	asked	if	there	were	any	addiUons	or	correcUons	to	the	June	
minutes.	Sharon	Wolff	made	a	moUon	to	accept	the	minutes	as	presented.		

Beth	reminded	members	that	the	challenge	quilts	at	the	museum	will	be	taken	down	on	Wednesday	September	5th.	Members	
who	would	like	to	pick	up	their	quilts	be	at	the	museum	at	10:00	am.	,	otherwise	quilts	should	be	picked	up	at	the	regular	
September	meeUng	on	September	6th.		If	you	are	unable	to	aCend	the	meeUng	please	make	arrangements	for	someone	to	get	
your	quilt.		Beth	also	reported	that	several	Quilts	of	Valor	quilt	tops	were	made	at	the	special	workday	on	July	6th.	

2019	Opportunity	Quilt:	Linda	Smiley	reported	that	the	quilt	top	has	been	completed	and	she	will	show	it	at	sew	and	tell.	

Beth	thanked	Linda	Smiley	for	donaUng	the	door	prize	that	was	won	by	Rosemary	Carroll.	

Treasurer’s	Report:	Timi	Bronson	reported	income	for	the	month	of	$132.50,	expenses	of	$66.91	and	the	current	balance	is	
$5,498.13.	

Membership:		Jonnie	BriCon	reported	41	members	present	and	1	guest.	

Block	of	the	Month:	Lorene	ArneCe	announced	that	the	block	for	September	will	be	a	quilter’s	choice	using	fall	colors.		Block	
should	be	12	½	square	with	muslin	background.	Lorene	ArneCe	was	the	winner	of	the	August	blocks.	

Program:		HarrieC	Whitlock	thanked	everyone	for	their	entry	of	panel	quilts.	She	said	each	quilt	hanging	has	a	number.	Please	
vote	for	your	favorite.		She	will	announce	the	winner	at	the	end	of	the	meeUng.	

Harriet	explained	the	crayon	challenge.	She	passed	around	bags	with	crayons	and	asked	each	member	to	close	their	eyes	and	
pick	two	crayons	from	the	bag.		You	can	make	anything	you	want	but	it	must	be	made	with	only	the	colors	you	pick	and	two	
neutrals.		Complete	rules	will	be	in	the	newsleCer.	Challenge	is	due	at	the	January	meeUng.	

Harriet	reminded	everyone	about	the	class	on	Friday	with	Liz		Florom.	She	said	there	were	problems	with	people	signing	up	for	
the	class	and	then	deciding	not	to	take	it.		She	thinks	some	rules	need	to	be	put	in	place	to	make	the	process	clear	reference	
sign	up	and	refunds.	

QSC:	HarrieC	Whitlock	thanked	Jane	Wegner,	Marie	McIntyre,	and	GwynAnne	Sawyer	for	making	the	25	aprons	for	the	spring	
meeUng.	She	also	thanked	Martha	Herbert	for	teaching	the	June	class.		She	presented	each	one	with	an	anUque	sewing	drawer.	

WEBSITE:		Lauri	Winburn	reported	that	the	fee	for	the	site	has	been	paid	for	2	more	years.	

Library:	Pam	Bishop	reported	there	was	only	one	entry	this	month.	The	winner	was	Sue	Chinich.	

Workday:		Carol	Ann	Hobbs	reported	she	has	the	papers	to	make	½	square	triangles.	

Community:		Frances	was	unable	to	be	at	the	meeUng	so	Beth	gave	her	report.		Currently	there	are	20	tummy	Ume	quilts,	15	
wheelchair	quilts	and	9	pillowcases	that	have	been	turned	in.	

Jan	Davis	reported	that	someone	has	given	her	a	quilt	frame.	Jan	has	no	place	to	store	it	and	asked	if	someone	would	like	it.		
Linda	Smiley	said	she	would	try	to	sell	it	on	Facebook.	

Beth	thanked	Ann	Parks	and	Pam	Bishop	for	today’s	refreshments.	

Loving	sUtches	quilt	shop	in	FayeCeville,	NC	is	having	a	big	sale	on	August	24-27.	Cash	or	check	only.	

Sew	and	Tell:	16	members	parUcipated.	

Program:	HarrieC	introduced	Liz	Florom	who	is	our	guest	speaker	today	and	who	will	teach	a	class	on	Friday.	

HarrieC	Whitlock	announced	that	Jonnie	BriCon	won	the	Panel	challenge.	

Respechully	submiCed,	Elaine	Holmes,	Secretary	
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    QSC Notes

 The President’s challenge (Lynn 
Baker is our president) for this year 
is loggerhead turtles.  The quilt 
should not exceed 40 X 40. It can be 
pieced, appliqued, embellished, 
whatever you wish. The design can 
be your own or from a pattern (give 
credit to the designer) and must be 
image copyright free. The quilts will 
be displayed at the Spring Meeting.

The block party for the Spring 
Meeting is a 12.5 inch square with 
the theme “Ticket to 
Ride.” (Transportation? Beatles’ 
song? Lottery ticket?  Vacation? Car 
Keys? Keep going with the ideas!)

Don’t forget to register for Fall 
Retreat! 

We need cellophane bags for the 
raffle baskets!

SEPTEMBER	6,7	
Program:	Nancy	Horsley-	Sewing	room																				Friday	class:	Nancy	Horsley	
																			OrganizaUon																																																quilt-	TBA-	Cost	$25.00	

OCTOBER	4,5	
Program:	Cookie	Washington																																				Thurs.	aYernoon-Cookie’s	aYernoon	class	for	10	people	

																																						
November	1,2	
Program:	Christmas/Holiday	Bazaar																							Friday	Class:	How	to	incorporate	a	serger	into	your	sewing	and	quil,ng	quilting
                                                                                                with a serger- edges, etc., triangular bag, mug rugs	

DECEMBER	6	
Christmas	Luncheon																																																						No	class	

APRIL	2019-	Na,onally	known	Suzi	Parron-	lecture	and	½	day	class-	RV	Traveler—Barn	Quilts

             Programs and All Day Classes for 2018 (Workdays are not included)

Treat Ladies for 
September: Lauri Winburn, 
Sharon Wolff, Alice Hulsey

Jonnie Britton’s 
winning panel 
quilt. 
Congratulations, 
Jonnie!

Crayon Challenge:  
If you did not pull your crayons for the next mini challenge, 
Harriett will have the bag and the directions at the next meeting 
and workday.  


